
		
				  

The GO!Durban dedicated bus lanes from KwaMashu to Pinetown are nearly 
complete. Bus stations within the Pinetown CBD are also nearing completion. In 
light of this, the eThekwini Municipality is now engaging stakeholders to plan 
for implementation of urban design and urban renewal initiatives around the 
Moodie, Civic and Beviss Station nodes. As owners, tenants, employees and users 
of these spaces, you are invited to attend any of the three workshops which are 
of interest to you. Here you will be given an opportunity to give your input into 
the plans for the redevelopment of the Pinetown CBD.

INVITATION: PUBLIC WORKSHOPS TO DISCUSS AND GIVE INPUT INTO 
URBAN DESIGN UPGRADES AROUND THE GO!DURBAN STATIONS IN 
JOSIAH GUMEDE ROAD, PINETOWN

Workshop details Date Time Venue

Moodie Station Node 25 July 2017 14:00 – 16:00 Pinetown Civic Hall

Beviss Station Node 26 July 2017 14:00 – 16:00 Pinetown Civic Hall

Civic Station Node 27 July 2017 10:00 – 12:00 Pinetown Civic Hall

The Municipality greatly appreciates your commitment 
to our shared goal of improving the commuter and 
urban experience.


